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WILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION TO LEAD WALK IN BRADLEY PARK 
SUNDAY, JUNE 13TH AT 1:00 PM 

 
 
This Sunday at 1 p.m., the Conservation Commission, in collaboration with Wilton Garden Club, 
Wilton Go Green, Norwalk River Watershed Association, Wilton Land Conservation Trust and 
Woodcock Nature Center, will offer a walk in Bradley Park in Wilton CT. 
 
Starting at the Oak Ledge Lane main entrance to the Park, Commissioner Colleen O'Brien will 
lead attendees on a walk of about an hour.  All are welcome, including dogs on leash.   
 
Following the walk there will be refreshments and time to chat with neighbors and 
representatives of the various conservation-oriented organizations. 
 
To get to the Oak Ledge Lane trail entrance from intersection of Route 7 and Route 106/Wolfpit 
Road in Wilton, follow Route 106/Wolfpit Road for .6 miles to Oak Ledge Lane.  Take a right 
on Oak Ledge Lane and entrance is at the end of Oak Ledge Lane on west side of road. 
 
Please park on Oak Ledge Lane.  Please do not park on River Ridge, as those roadways are 
privately owned for private use.  
 
To pre-register for this walk and receive notification should the weather be 
inclement: conservationevent@wiltonct.org.    
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